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Healthy School Streets and bike hangars
Croftdown Road 
Healthy School  Street
Brookfield Primary School



Thank you for your comments
During September and October 2022 we 
consulted on whether to make the trial Healthy 
School Street on Croftdown Road permanent. 
Thank you to everyone who shared their views. 
We have now decided to make the following 
permanent changes:
• The Healthy School Street motor vehicle

restrictions on Croftdown Road. The scheme
restricts non-exempt motor vehicles between
8.15am – 9.15am and 3pm – 4pm, Monday
to Friday during term time only.

• The closure of one arm of the St Albans
Road – Croftdown Road triangle junction.
The planters will be replaced with permanent
street greening.

• Newly installing two bike hangars on the road
outside Brookfield Primary School, creating
secure parking space for up to 12 standard
bikes for local residents.
camden.gov.uk/healthy-school-streets

Find out more
You can read the decision report and find 
out more about exemptions, by visiting: 
camden.gov.uk/healthy-school-streets. 

The permanent changes to the St Albans 
Road junction and installation of the new 
bike hangars will take place later this 
year. To register your interest for a space 
in one of the bike hangars, please email 
cycle@camden.gov.uk. 

If you have any questions, comments or 
concerns regarding the scheme, please 
contact us at healthy.school.streets@ 
camden.gov.uk or call 020 7974 8796 to 
request a call back from an officer.
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